
 

 

May Procession 

A reminder that our May Procession takes 

place on Tuesday 7th May. Children are 

invited to bring in flowers to school on this 

day for us to place around the statue of Mary 

both at Church and at School. Please ensure 

that there are no lilies as a member of our 

school community has a severe allergy to 

these flowers. 

Good Shepherd Newsletter 

Good Shepherd Supermarket 

I am pleased to announce that 

we have our very own Good 

Shepherd Supermarket opening 

on Friday 10th May. 

The supermarket will be held in the school 

hall every Friday in term time 2:00-3:00pm. 

There will be a range of tins, packets, fruit 

and vegetables for parents and carers to 

choose from each week. 

Parents can select up to 12 items and make 

a donation using our card machine. Don’t 

forget to bring a shopping bag and spread 

the word amongst other parents! 

Friday 3rd May 2024 

Horniman Museum 

Mrs Downing took a group of children to the 

Horniman Museum this week. They showed 

exemplary behaviour and had great fun too! 
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Safety 

Please ensure that the front door clicks shut 

properly behind you. There have been 

instances recently when the front door has 

either been left fully open or the catch hasn’t 

quite shut properly.  

Thank you for your help in keeping all our 

children safe. 



 

 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday 

weekend, Mrs Day 

Fr Con’s Reflection 

Thursday of next week, May 9
th
, is 

the Solemn Feast of the 

ASCENSION OF JESUS, OUR 

LORD. It took place 40 days after His 

Glorious Resurrection from the dead. 

(The Bible References to the Ascension are 

MARK 16:9-20 and LUKE 24: 50-53). 

The sheer wonder of the Ascension points us 

back unsurprisingly to the sheer wonder of 

the Resurrection. In between those two 

amazing 1
st
 century dates, we have the 

sheer wonder of the Risen Jesus spending 

almost six weeks with His disciples. They 

could eat and speak with Him, touch Him 

(even His wounds), and much more. We, 

meanwhile, are with Him in a different way, 

when we read and hear about Him. 

Maths Workshop 

The Summer maths workshop this week was 

a great success! The parents found it useful 

to know what their children were learning and 

when they were learning a particular topic. 

Lots of practical examples were given in 

order to help their child at home. 

Many parents said it was 'very good and 

useful' and they all plan to come to the next 

one in September. 

Thank you to Mrs Lewis for hosting another 

very informative workshop. Every workshop 

is different so please look out for the posters 

in September and make every effort to attend 

the next one. 

Headteacher and Kindness Awards 

Well done to the following children who have 

worked hard, had great behaviour or have 

shown great kindness and thoughtfulness to 

others: 

If you need to contact the office, please 

email or telephone 01689 841 771 

office@goodshepherd.croydon.sch.uk 

Friends of Good Shepherd (FROGS) 

FROGS Coffee Morning 

Thank you for coming to our coffee 

morning and online meeting to help 

plan for the Summer Fair. We will be having 

regular meetings, please look out for further 

information. 

The next coffee morning will be on Zoom on 

Wednesday 8th May at 8.00pm.  

 

Father’s Day Stall 

Dear parents /carers, do you have any 

unwanted men's items, we can use as gifts 

for our Father's Day stall on Thursday 13th 

June? If so, please give it in at the school 

office. 

Save the date: 

Friday  

5th July 

 Headteacher  

Award: 

Kindness 

Award: 

R:  Annabel, Peter, Jasmine 

Y1:  Festus, Tricia, Sarah 

Y2:  Ademide, Brue, Mariyam 

Y3:  Anna, Ariella, Zarah, Avaeyah,  

Azariah 

Y4:  Benjamin, David, Sefaah 

Y5:  Kadiann, Leonie, Adele 

Y6:  Abigail, D’asia, Azariah 

Learning together as part of God’s family 


